Photo Release Form

From time to time we take photos or film videos during activities at Lancaster United Methodist Church (particularly of Children and Youth events). We would like your permission to use these photos or videos for bulletin boards, fliers, newsletters or online including our website, e-newsletters, and social media. We will not reference you or your child by name or provide any specific information regarding you or your child. The pictures or videos will only be used to show the many ways children and youth have fun while participating in preschool and church activities at Lancaster United Methodist Church as well as the other activities at the Church for all ages.

Please take a moment to let us know your preferences:

- ^C YES. I grant permissions to use photos or videos of me or my child on Lancaster United Methodist Church bulletin boards, fliers newsletters, website, e-newsletters and social media.
- ^o NO. Please do NOT use any photos or videos of me or my child.

nild(ren)'s Name(s) (if applicable):
our Name:
arent Name (if applicable):
arent Email:
ate
gnature